Kind Attn: Biraja Ghosal

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is for your kind information that I am receiving the Scholarship regularly from your esteemed organization which is helping me to complete my studies. As no examination was held recently, I was unable to submit the Mark-sheet. When the examination will be held and the result of that examination will be out, I will submit the Mark-sheet to your Organization. 

Thank you and wish you and all members of TSS Mukti family.

Sincerely yours,

Olympia Bose

